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Dear Amel Al Nooh,

Congratulation!

We have the pleasure to inform that we have published your paper in our new AWE] Volume 4 Number 3 | September 2013 It 1s 2 new
achievement in AWE's pathway to strengthen research in the field of English teaching and learning The release of the new issue 1s
accompanied with tncreasing intemnational mndexing and recognition of AWE]. AWET has been recognized, indexed and listed with hugh
ranked universities, research centers; databases, librartes and educational association around the world for more detatls please see

http:/ www.awe.org/index.phpToption=com content&view=article&id=3&ltemid=130

Note: Link of your paper

http:/'www.awe.org/index php Toption=com contentérview=article&id=340:amel-al-nooh&catid=42& Itemid=133

Kind regard,

/" Prof. Dr. Khairi Obaid Al-Zubaidi

Developers  English (United States)




